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【NOTICE】Resuming Friday worship and how to participate 

 

Dear sisters and brothers, 
Thank you always for your kind support and understanding.  
As we announced, Tokyo Camii will resume its Friday Prayer Service from June 5, 2020. If you would 
like to participate, please prepare according to the following procedure. 
 
Before participating: 
The maximum number of participants is 100. If you would like to participate, please apply from the 
designated form*. Participants will be determined by lot. At 5 pm on every Thursday, Tokyo Camii will 
inform those who are allowed to participate for that week.  
 
* We use Google Form. Please access the following URL or use QR code. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
https://forms.gle/fofscqYQo6bBzhaC8 

 
When participating: 
When participating, please do the following: 
・Please complete your Wudu at your home before coming Masjid. 
・Please wear your mask. 
・Please follow the instructions of the staff and keep physical distance with other worshippers. 
・Physical contact between worshipers, such as handshakes and hugs, is prohibited. It is time for 
being patient. As for now, it is the best way to show love and respect for your brothers and sisters. 
 
Tokyo Camii will take precaution as below: 
・Measure the body temperature of the participants at the entrance 
・Disinfect participants hands at the entrance 
・Disinfect the Prayer Hall after the worship completed 

 
Your understanding and cooperation are highly appreciated. 
 


